
RE: RTK Nomination Envelopes
Leon Levesque [llevesque@orcsd.org]
Sent:Wednesday, December 28, 2011 9:25 AM
To: David Taylor (Lowell)

  
No

-----Original Message-----
From: David Taylor (Lowell) [mailto:dktaylor@F5.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2011 4:07 PM
To: Leon Levesque
Subject: RE: RTK Nomination Envelopes

Thank you.  Do you have a record of which Board member made each selection?
Thanks,
-David

-----Original Message-----
From: Leon Levesque [mailto:llevesque@orcsd.org]
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2011 4:06 PM
To: David Taylor (Lowell)
Subject: RE: RTK Nomination Envelopes

David,

We had only six selections.

-----Original Message-----
From: David Taylor (Lowell) [mailto:dktaylor@F5.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2011 3:49 PM
To: Leon Levesque
Subject: FW: RTK Nomination Envelopes

I also sent this to Wendy last week but did not get a reply.
Thanks,
-David

-----Original Message-----
From: David Taylor (Lowell)
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 2:38 PM
To: 'Wendy DiFruscio'
Subject: RE: RTK Nomination Envelopes

Thank you very much for your quick response.  I only counted 6 notes, but there
are 7 Board members.  Did not all members submit envelopes?  Can you identify
which note was from which Board member?
Thanks,
-David

-----Original Message-----
From: Wendy DiFruscio [mailto:wdifruscio@orcsd.org]
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 2:35 PM
To: David Taylor (Lowell)
Subject: RE: RTK Nomination Envelopes

Please see attached. Thank you.



Wendy L. DiFruscio
Superintendent's Administrative Asst.
36 Coe Drive
Durham, NH 03824
868-5100 x2002

The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or from School
District employees regarding the business of the School District, are governmental
records available to the public upon request.  Therefore, this e-mail
communication may be subject to public disclosure. However, confidential
information about students, staff, and parents may not be subject to disclosure.
The confidentiality of information about students and personnel matters must be
maintained by the individual or entity to which this e-mail is addressed. Any
unauthorized review,use,disclosure, or distribution of confidential information is
prohibited.

-----Original Message-----
From: David Taylor (Lowell) [mailto:dktaylor@F5.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 1:05 AM
To: Wendy DiFruscio
Subject: RTK Nomination Envelopes

This is a Right-to-Know request under RSA 91-A for electronic copies of the
contents of all the envelopes of selections of community members for the
Superintendent Screening Committee made by Board members for the Dec. 21, 2011
meeting.
Thanks,
-David


